
NOTICE

               In the wake of the Corona pandemic, and circulars issued by Maharashtra 
Government and Mumbai University students and staff members should note that the 
‘work from home’ directive continues until 14 April 2020.
               After receiving directives from authorities, revised notice regarding opening 
of College will be put up on website and notice boards.
               Please keep checking your WhatsApp group and College website.
               Take care and stay safe.     
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